
Wabash Valley Woodworkers Club, Inc.
WVWW Website: www.wvww.net

October 19 Membership meeting 9:00 - 12:00 Lafayette Christian School - Digital workshop
November 5 Steering Committee Meeting 6:00 - 8:30 Contact a Committee member
November 16 Membership meeting 9:00 - 12:00 Lafayette Christian School - Will Lerums
Decenber 10 Steering Committee Meeting 6:00 - 8:30 Contact a Committee member
December 14 Membership meeting - 9:00 - 12:00 Lafayette Christian School - Youth build
January 7 Steering Committee Meeting 6:00 - 8:30 Contact a Committee member
January 18 Membership meeting - 9:00 - 12:00 Lafayette Christian School - TBD
February 4 Steering Committee Meeting 6:00 - 8:30 Contact a Committee member
February 15 Membership meeting - 9:00 - 12:00 Lafayette Christian School - TBD

Upcoming Events and Meetings
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Club meetings are held the third Saturday of the month, September through 
May. Visitors are welcome. Unless otherwise noted, meetings are held at the 
Lafayette Christian School, 525 North 26th St., Lafayette IN. 47904.
Note: Entry is from the Brown Street entrance,

Dues Are Due
Time to pay dues for the 2024 - 2025 year. WVWW is 
now able to use credit cards to collect dues. Dues  may 
be paid at the October meeting. 

As an alternative we encourage you to pay your dues 
through the WVWW website at www.wvww.net. There 
is a button on the home page or a tab at the top of the 
home page that will enable you to pay your dues. Note: 
WVWW does not collect or store your credit card infor-
mation. 

Check out the website
We have been working to improve the website as a 
resource for members and the public at large. This 
is a work in progress as we add content over time. If 
there is something you would like to see on the web 
site send a message to our email at wabashwoodwork-
ers@gmail.com or through the contact us tab on the 
website.

October 19, 9:00 - 12:00.
Lafayette Christian School

October Membership Meeting

Dan Bollock will be presenting “The Digtial Workshop 
at the October Membership Meeting. Dan will discuss 
the use of 3D printing in the workshop and will also 
touch on CAD programs. 

There will be a coffee service at this meeting. We will 
also have a Show and Tell session and an auction. 

This  10” Craftsman Sliding Saw 
will be one of the items for sale 
in the October meeting auction. It 
was donated to the club by Mike 
Wilson. The saw is in excellent 
condition and includes the Rock-
ler rolling stand shown in the 
picture. 

November Membership Meeting
The November membership meeting will 
feature Will Lerums, a staff instructor at the 
Marc Adams Woodworking School. Will is 
going to demonstrate creating glass topped 
wooden boxes on the lathe.



WVWW has continued its long-running and very popular participation in the Feast of 
the Hunter’s Moon. Our crowd pleasing success is due to the work of volunteers that set 
up the wheel, man the lathe, work the booth, and tear the booth down at the Feast’s end. 

Thanks go out to volunteers David Dunlap, Jerry Marshall, Russ Clark, Dave Greten-
cord, Lane Kirby, Ken Sherwin, Norman Beets, Jim & Alison Stoddart, Jim Wilson, 
Nelson Howell, Rick Miller, and Ed Schools, Special thanks goes to Sean Sasser for 
taking on the tast of organizing the effort. 

Feast of the Hunter’s Moon, October 2024



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE – OCTOBER 2024
There has been a lot of activity since the last Newsletter.  We had a very informative monthly meeting hosted 
by our friends at Von Tobel Lumber where we enjoyed presentations from Festool, Jet/Powermatic, Ridge 
Carbide Saw Blades and General Finishes.  Nate High with Von Tobel was a wonderful host, and we can look 
forward to other opportunities with them.

Feast of the Hunter’s Moon was this past weekend where we presented our Great Wheel Lathe to the commu-
nity once again.  Thank you to Sean Sasser who organized this year’s event and to all of those who helped to 
make it happen.

We recently held our second Steering Committee meeting of this new club year.  As was mentioned at the Von 
Tobel gathering, we are seeking your help as we contemplate several club initiatives. Below is a list of sever-
al ideas for you to consider helping with in some capacity.  The list is not exhaustive and if any of you have 
other ideas, please let us hear from you.  If any of you would be interested in pursuing one of these projects, 
please contact the person indicated. We will all be at the October meeting to talk to you in person as well.

ASSISTANT TO THE COMMUNICATOR                                                 ED SCHOOLS
ASSISTANT TO THE TREASURER                                                              LANE KIRBY
CLUB AUCTION MANAGER                                                                       LANE KIRBY
CLUB SHOW-N-TELL MANAGER                                                            LANE KIRBY
AV HELPER                                                                                                        RANDY AND NELSON
COMMUNITY PARTNERS AND ‘FRIENDS’ OF THE CLUB              DAVID DUNLAP
PUSH STICK PROJECT – TO BENEFIT NEW MEMBERS                   DAVID DUNLAP
CLUB BRANDED MERCHANDISE (HATS, CUPS, SHIRTS, ETC)  DAVID DUNLAP
COMMITTEE TO CELEBRATE OUR 35 YEAR ANNIVERSARY       DAVID DUNLAP
 
Finally, we are in the process of collecting the club dues of $40.  These can be paid on our website at 
WVWW.NET. There is a Pay Dues button on the home page.  You can also take care of this at the next meet-
ing by credit card, cash or check.
 
Be safe out there in the shop,
 
David
davidedunlap@yahoo.com



WABASH VALLEY WOODWORKING STEERING COMMITTEE, 2014 - 2015

The following are the current WVWW Steering 
Committee members. If you have suggestions 
or information, please contact one of the Com-
mittee members.

The Steering Committee normally meets the second 
Tuesday of the month at 6:00 pm. Members are wel-
come. Contact a Steering Committee member for the 
meeting location.

Wabash Valley Woodworkers Club, Inc.
P.O. Box 2092
West Lafayette, IN  47996

To apply for membership, please visit our website at WVWW.NET
Dues for new members, $40.00.

David Dunlap President
Nelson Howell Vice President
Dave Gretencord Secretary
Lane Kirby Treasurer, door prizes, auction
Ed Schools Newsletter editor, Communications
Brad Stroetz Past President
Dan Bollock At large
Bruce Borror At large
Sean Sasser At large

Please note: Steering Committee member 
contact information can be found in the 
members only section of the WVWW web-
site (www.wvww.net).


